
From:Planning.Help
Sent:Mon, 18 Jan 2016 08:31:59 +0000
To:Christian, Marianna;planning.technical
Subject:FW: 2,500 home development north east Haverhill

From: shaulqueen 
Sent: 17 January 2016 22:52
To: Planning.Help
Subject: 2,500 home development north east Haverhill

 

Dear Planners St Edmundsbury Borough Council

(Chris Rand) 

Asked to have our say as a resident of Haverhill living on the Chalkstone estate ,I am opposed to 
this development going ahead it is beyond belief that not only this huge amount of new housing 
2,500 a potential of 5,000 to 10,000 increase in population of Haverhill Suffolk but also there is 
another development of 1,500 in the pipeline of family housing ,which could then bring a 
maximum 8,000 to16,000 .

This can not be allowed to happen.

Haverhill is struggling at present with the lack of employment ,crowded schools lack of 
healthcare transport etc etc.

We are the poor relations to Bury St Edmunds where they have all the facilities Hospital ,sports 
businesses buzzing town centre, entertainment schools college, Our Infrastructure will not 
support building new homes and increasing our population by a third without these things 
already in place and would drain the lifes blood out of this Town.as for saying its for locals 
.where are all these so called local people ?.As for where we live on the chalkstone estate we 
already have a huge increase in heavy traffic vehicles that disturb our sleep imagine if every new 
home had 2 vehicles thats 5,000 extra cutting down these roads already can't cope and 
potholed.Then there is the fact a undefined health centre even if it was a doctors surgery, would 
stretch our servies that are failing to cope with the influx of new families into Haverhill and I 
who have serious health problems find I can't get appointment or suffer the long bumpy crowed 
bus journey to our nearest Hospital over an hour by bus.

Yours sincerely Mrs & Mr D Abbott

66 Ickleton place 

 

 



 

 

Sent from Samsung tablet


